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CLUB NAME:
NAME AND POSITION OF NOMINATOR: 
PHONE NUMBER:
EMAIL:
WHAT IS THE MOST INCLUSIVE EVENT AWARD?
Each year, the Societies Council (SOC) provides an award for the most inclusive event run by a SOC affiliated club. This is to encourage clubs to ensure their events are diverse in the students they attract, cater to a wide variety of interests, and provide an inclusive atmosphere. The Most Inclusive Event Award is presented at the Final Meeting of the Societies Council, with a prize of $300. 


MOST INCLUSIVE EVENT CRITERIA
The winner of the Most Inclusive Event Award is determined by the SOC Committee. Please provide the following information in your application:

Briefly outline the event for which this application is being submitted; include details such as when, where, price, attendance and a brief description of the event

· Provide photographic evidence of the event

· Provide a copy of any advertising used to promote the event (G-News submissions, posters, photos of any banners etc), if this is unavailable a description will suffice

· Provide proof that the event was submitted to the Guild (either through the Events Calendar or an Event Management Plan)

· Briefly outline how the event meets the definition of “inclusive”

· Any additional information that may benefit your submission.

HOW TO APPLY

To apply for the Most Inclusive Award, clubs must submit a written application addressing the criteria listed above by 5PM on the 5th of October. Applications should comply with the following:
· Include a completed Most Inclusive Award Application Coversheet

· 10 page maximum, excluding (this) coversheet

· Be submitted via email in PDF format to soc@guild.uwa.edu.au or in hardcopy to the SOC pigeon hole 
· May include any photos and publicity material in support of the application
For any queries relating to the Most Inclusive Event Award, please contact the SOC President at soc@guild.uwa.edu.au.



